
7th April 2010 
 

Hemyock Parish Council - Public Question Time 
 

1) A parishioner from Churchills made the following observations: 
� There are 2 garages empty at Churchills – why are they not being let out? 
� The grass around Churchills was cut twice in March by the District Council and 

they left it in a mess. 
� Dog mess everywhere 
� Problem in the area with anti-social behaviour. 

 
2) A parishioner asked what was happening about the allotments; Mrs.Stallard said it 
would come up in the main meeting under “Matters Arising”. 
 
3) Mr.D. Gubb asked about the hole by Millhayes Bridge – how much longer is it going 
to be there? Mrs.Stallard several services are involved with this matter. 
 
4) Mr.D. Gubb also reported potholes by the telephone exchange. 
 
5) AVM Attlee reported that there had been vandalism at the Church recently and 
vandalism to two cars. 
 
6) Mr.I.Pike asked what was happening about the old tennis courts – could they be used 
for more parking spaces. Mrs.Stallard said access would be difficult and visibility would 
be an issue. 
 
7) Mr.G.Pike said that the area in Longmead to the north of the sewage works would be 
an ideal place for the allotments; AVM Attlee said parking could be difficult on a 
Saturday when football matches are taking place. 
 
8) Mr.A.Smith said he also thought the old tennis courts would be good for additional 
parking. 
 
9) Mr.D.Gubb asked if anyone knew what the black boxes were that had appeared on 
several poles around the village; they have now been taken away again; no one knew 
what they were.  


